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Converse College to Resume In-Person Operations for Fall 2021 Term 

  

SPARTANBURG, S.C. (March 18, 2021) -- Converse College announces plans to resume in-person 

operations for the Fall 2021 term. 

 

During the Fall 2020, January 2021, and Spring 2021 terms, Converse utilized a high-flex instructional 

model, with in-person and online components and options for asynchronous learning. Essential personnel 

reported to campus to perform their duties while non-essential staff were provided the option for remote 

work. To do all this safely and successfully, Converse made changes to the way its campus community 

lives, studies, and works, and the College reconfigured residential, classroom, and office facilities to make 

it possible.  

 

With the Fall 2021 return to in-person operations, students, faculty, and staff will be attending classes and 

performing their work responsibilities at the Spartanburg and University Center of Greenville campuses, 

with classrooms returning to regular capacity as public health conditions allow. As applicable, students, 

faculty, and staff may continue to observe safety guidelines and protocols throughout the Fall 2021 term 

to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 which have included: 

● Use of face coverings in classrooms and public areas; 

● Reconfiguring seating arrangements and occupancy to promote physical distancing; 

● Placing signage to reinforce physical distancing measures and line management in high-traffic 

areas; 

● Redesigning how meals are provided and seating arrangements in the dining hall; 

● Installing safety shields to separate individuals in customer service areas; 

● Frequently wiping down high-touch surfaces like keyboards, door handles, and desks with a 

hospital-grade disinfectant listed as an EPA-approved product for killing the COVID-19 virus; 

● Misting rooms on a regular basis with hospital-grade disinfectant; 

● Placing hand sanitizer stations across campus; 

● Health screenings through a daily symptom checklist questionnaire; 

● Weekly COVID-19 testing; and 

● Providing assistance and accommodations for those who are immunocompromised. 

 

The College will continue to follow the guidance of public health officials and will remain flexible and 

adaptable should the situation with COVID-19 community spread change. For the most up-to-date 

information visit www.converse.edu/covid. 

http://www.converse.edu/
http://www.converse.edu/covid


 

About Converse College 

Converse empowers students to become transformative leaders who see clearly, decide wisely, and act 

justly. Converse was founded in 1889 by citizens of Spartanburg, South Carolina, to 

create an educational experience for women.  In the fall of 2020 it welcomed its first 

undergraduate co-educational incoming class. Converse students experience deep scholarship, 

transformative mentorship, experiential learning, and a wonderful support for and belief in each other. 

Through this unique formula, Converse is a creator of opportunity for its students through a personalized 

education that also includes the professional and technical skills graduates need to be successful in their 

careers. Effective July 1, 2021, Converse will acknowledge its long-held university status under the name 

Converse University. 
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